
Friday, January 11, 2019 
  
 Our first full week back at school was wonderful!  It was nice to get back into our routine 
here.  We spent the week learning about snow and ice, perfect timing for the snowstorm we are 
supposed to get this weekend!  The kids read books about what happens when it snows, they 
practiced their cutting skills, extended patterns, and excavated treasures from blocks of ice.   

Weekly Focus 
Letter - Oo 
Number - 15 
Shape - Sphere 
Focus Question - Why does snow melt? 

 Next week we will be learning all about penguins!  We will do an experiment on penguin 
feathers and how adult penguin feathers are different from baby penguin feathers.  We will work 
on graphing skills, addition, and ordering objects by size.   

Weekly Focus 
Letter - Pp 
Number - 16 
Focus Question - Could you have a pet penguin where you live?  Why or why not? 

Next Friday is a half day of school with childcare and no school on Monday.   

Scholastic orders are due on the 16th.  Every order helps us get new books for our 
classroom. 

 Valentine's day is coming up!  If anyone is interested in planning a classroom party let us 
know!  We had so much fun at Halloween we would love to do it again.   

 We have been encouraging the kids to drink water at snack time instead of milk.  If your 
child has a water bottle to bring to school that would be helpful!  Please be aware that we have 
limited fridge space, if your child does not need to put his/her lunchbox in the fridge it can go on 
the shelf under the microwaves.   

 Thank you so much to Jayme, Monica, and Kim for coming in over break and cleaning 
our room.  It was definitely needed and much appreciated! 

 The laundry schedule will be as follows: 
 - January: Watters-Sandrock Family 
 If anyone is interested in doing laundry and earning service hours in February please let 
us know! 

Enjoy your weekend!    
Ms. Jennipher and Ms. Melissa  

Wish List Items: dish soap, baby wipes, Lysol spray 


